PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Potential Impact on Public Health and Safety
On April 05, 2023, the City of Flushing discharged rain diluted untreated sanitary sewage from its sanitary system.  This discharge was due to heavy rain.  The rain total measured at Flushing was 3.77 inches for the last six days.  This on top of already saturated ground caused the system capacity to be exceeded in a few places.  The discharge was ultimately to the Flint River.

The State of Michigan Department of Environmental Quality and the Genesee County Health Department have been notified as required by law.  Officials of Flushing Township, Montrose Township, and the City of Montrose have also been notified.

Public Health Advisory – Genesee County Health Department recommends against any contact with the Flint River downstream of the release.

Please use your facilities to disseminate this information to the public, as soon as possible, for the protection of the public and the prevention of unnecessary exposure.
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